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World Trade Center 

Reclaimed Structural Steel 
 

This section of steel was cut from 
a structural I-beam retrieved 

from Ground Zero of the World 
Trade Center attack in            

New York City that occurred                          
September 11, 2001.             

This monument stands as a     

tangible tribute to honor the 
2,820 brave men and women lost 

that day and those who continue 
to dedicate themselves to saving 

lives and preserving freedom. 
 

We will never forget.  


